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Alberta's Economic Future
Lobbyists Act Review Submission

The form response was submitted on 11 November 2021, 09:18 AM.

PART A: CONTACT INFORMATION

First Name * Michael

Last Name * LaTour
Organization

Frmail I
Phone * E—
City/Town * Coronation

PART B: COMMENTS

Comments * We as the people of Canada are not represented by
elected officials when these officials submit to large
corporate entities in exchange for political donations. We
have regulations enacted that are to protect the citizens,
enviroment, safety etc. etc. We as citizens are expected to
follow these rules and regulations. Large companies can
afford to hire expensive lawyers to change situations to
benefit them. If a corporation cant conduct business
profitably under the rules, perhaps it's not a business that
should be operating. A prime example at the moment is
big pharma. The vaccine injuries act let's the
manufacturers off the hook and the government issues
compensation. It's not the governments money. It belongs
to the taxpayers. Nothing is government funded.
Everything is taxpayer funded. Politicians seem to have
forgotten who pays the Bill's.





